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Dear Parent/Carers, 27th January 2023

Re: Strike Action

Good afternoon

Following our previous communication to parents, you will be aware that the National Education Union
(NEU) has declared teacher strike action across four days in February and March.

The planned action is as a result of a national dispute between the union and the government and strikes
in the West Midlands will take place as follows:

● Wednesday 1st February (National)
● Wednesday 1st March (West Midlands)
● Wednesday 15th March (National)
● Thursday 16th March (National)

Thank you for your understanding and patience while we have been clarifying the situation in relation to
the arrangements for next Wednesday and the planned strike action. I  have been  working closely with
staff  in order to assess the impact of the national strike action on the running of the school day.

For now though, I can confirm on Wednesday 1st February, school will be open as usual for all our
children. The school day will run as normal with clubs and wrap around care going ahead as usual.

We will be assessing the impact of each of the strike days individually and will communicate any
necessary changes to parents and carers as soon as we possibly can.

Many thanks for your ongoing support. It is deeply appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Lisa Buffery

Executive Head Teacher
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